
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: 15 February 2022 11:47 AM 
To: lobodaas  
Cc: pm_un2 [MFA GOV]  
Subject: Communication concerning Ukraine to be considered for preliminary admissibility at the 
Committee´s 74th meeting (Geneva, 15-18 March 2022) 
  
Dear Ms. Loboda, 

I write to inform you that at its upcoming 74th meeting (Geneva, 15-18 March 2022), the Compliance 
Committee will consider the preliminary admissibility of a new communication concerning the 
compliance of Ukraine submitted by the non-governmental organisation Ecoclub. 

The communication has been given the preliminary admissibility reference 
of PRE/ACCC/C/2022/191, and is available on our website at: 
https://unece.org/env/pp/cc/pre.accc.c.2022.191 ukraine 

The Committee will hold an open session on Tuesday, 15 March 2022 to discuss the preliminary 
admissibility of the above communication. Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, the 74th meeting 
will be held virtually. Should a representative of the Party concerned wish to take part in the session 
through virtual means, please let us know as soon as possible and by Tuesday, 8 March 2022 at the 
latest, so that arrangements can be made.  

I would be grateful if you could kindly acknowledge safe receipt of this email by return. Please do 
not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions.  

Kind regards, 
Fiona 
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